
 

Week At A glAnce 

Oct 30-nOv 10, 2023 
 
 

Monday Oct. 30 Tuesday Oct. 31 Wednesday Nov. 1 Thursday Nov. 2 Friday Nov. 3 
 • Halloween Parade 

(no costume 

weapons, please) 

• Wheelie Wednesday 

• Salad Bar 

• Photo Retakes 

• Div 5&6 to Fish 

Hatchery 

 

• School Based Team 

• PAC Hot Lunch 
 

• Field Trip Div. 4 

to MARS 

Wildlife Centre 

Monday Nov 6 Tuesday Oct. 31 Wednesday Nov. 8 Thursday Nov. 9 Friday Nov. 10 
 • Bonanza 

• KF (Div 1&3) 

Hearing Screening 

pm 

• Wheelie Wednesday 

• Salad Bar 

 

• School Based Team 

• KF (Div 2) Hearing 

Screening (1030) 

• PAC Hot Lunch 
 

Remembrance Day  

Assembly – 10:40 

 

Looking ahead: 

 

Nov. 1st – Photo retakes 

Nov. 13th – Remembrance Day – Schools Closed 

Nov 20th – PAC Meeting 6:30 p.m. in the Library 

Nov. 23rd – Parent Teacher Interviews – No school 

 

 

Hello everyone, 

What a great day it turned out to be.  However, it was pretty darn cold this morning.  Many kids are learning 

that those thin fluffy mittens just don’t make very warm gloves.  I am learning that our kids just don’t seem to 

mind goinng out in the rain.  They also don’t mind falling in puddles.  What they do mind is sitting in those 



clothes the rest of the day.  If you know that I am speaking about your child       please consider sending them 

with a back up set of clothes in their backpack.  It would certainly save us a few calls home. 

 

Parking at Church and Crosswalk– It has been pretty messy in the Church parking lot on Wheelie Wedsesday 

mornings.  I will try and send some traffic directors over there but I also ask that you go slow and keep your 

heads up.  Please remember that it is a one-way parking lot where you enter off Lake Trail Road and exit off 

Webb Rd.  We have also had some near misses with our crossing guards.  As it gets darker in the mornings 

please be careful taking that right hand turn up Lake Trail from Webb.   

 

Check in at office – We have lots of kids sneaking past Laura-Lee in the morning if they are late.  Please remind 

them to checkin at the office. 

 

Warm Boots and Shoes – Ms. Phye – If your child is in need of Winter boots or outdoor shoes please feel free 

to come in with them or tell them to come see Ms. Phye or Mr. Ferneyhough and we will see if we have some 

nice fitting footwear for them. 

 

Halloween – We will do our annual Halloween parade around the school on October 31st.  It is pretty standard 

practice these days that students do not bring costime weapons to school.  Let’s save those for the evening 

out.  Also, we typically pack things back in their bags by recess so that they don’t get wrecked or dirty for that 

night. 

 

Grade 5 Volleyball Camp – See attached 

 

Please feel free to email me with any questions or comments at andrew.ferneyhough@sd71.bc.ca 

 

See you Monday:) 

 

mailto:andrew.ferneyhough@sd71.bc.ca


Andrew Ferneyhough 

Principal, Arden Elementary 

and 

Teresa Cameron 

Vice-Principal Arden Elementary 

 


